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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Long Life Milk Long Life Fruit Juices Instant Coffee 

Cereal Tinned Soup Biscuits 

Tinned Spaghetti Tinned Tomatoes Tinned Custard 

Pasta Sauces Tinned Vegetables Rice and Noodles 

Tinned Meat/Fish Tinned Fruit Tinned Rice Pudding 

We are holding our Harvest Festival on Monday 14th October at 2pm. 
All welcome to attend.   

We will be collecting food to donate to the St Austell food bank.   
If you are able to help with this, please see the list below. 

Many Thanks 



 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 95.19% 3 Pelicans 98.21% 2 

Little Fish 93% 0 Angels 97.7% 3 

Little Lambs 100% 3 Faith 96.93% 0 

Peacocks 98.41% 4 Hope 97.49% 1 

Phoenix 97.04% 3       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 

BB FRIENDS DISCO—Friday 18th  
October 

RECEPTION & KS1—2.15P, - 3PM 

Pick up time as normal 

KS2—3.15PM—4.15PM 

£1 ENTRY £1 SNACK PACK—PLEASE  
ENSURE DISCO CLOTHES AND MONEY ARE 

BOUGHT TO SCHOOL IN THE MORNING AND 
HANDED TO THE CLASS TA. 



 

BOOK RECOMMENDATIONS 

Our book recommendation for this week is a website called 
LoveReading4Kids.com.   You will need to login to use it,  
but it is totally FREE. This marvellous website allows you 
(and your children) to view the first chapter of almost all 
new (and some old) children’s books. So if your child isn’t 
sure what kind of books they like, they can filter to see  
extracts from books appropriate for their age and the  
genre they might like to try. If there is an author they 

would like to read, then equally you can sort by author and 
‘try before you buy.’ There are both extracts from both 

fiction and non-fiction books for all ages. Here is an  
extract from one of my favourite children’s books - 
‘Rooftoppers’ by Katherine Rundell, taken from the  

website. If you go onto the Lovereading4kids website, you’ll 
be able to read what happens next…. 

Don’t forget that the Book People are offering £1 to our 
school for every £10 spent when you choose our school…
we’re all signed up and  would be glad to get any donations 
in this way so that we can purchase exciting books to read 

for your children. 



  


